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Dear parents/ carers,          
 
This week in our Gospel Assembly we listened to the story of The 
Good Samaritan. 
We heard how a Good Samaritan helped a man who was hurt but how 
a Priest and a Levite both ignored him. We thought about who our 
neighbour is and how Jesus shows us that we should help anyone in 
need. 
 

Support for Ukraine: 
 

Some of our wonderful parents have set up a shop that gives essential products, such as toiletries, to Ukranian 
refugees free of charge. They are, however, running short of basic toiletries. If you can spare a bar of soap, 
toothpaste, shampoo, shower gel etc please bring them into school and Mrs Wigfield will pass them on. 
Thankyou for your continued support.  
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Summer Fair: 

 
Last week, the sun came out, Jukebox John 
whirred the decks into action and you supported 
the school Summer Fair like never before. It was 
an absolute delight to see so many parents and 
families having fun together, it emphasised the 
community spirit that is at the heart of our school.  
 
Thanks to those of you came along and especially 
the parents and staff who volunteered to make the 
event such a special occasion.  
 
We are delighted to announce that the event 
raised an amazing £8,430, which far exceeded our 
expectations and will be put to good use in our 
school for all our children. Thank you so much.  
 
There are more photographs on our school 
website: 
 
https://www.cheadle-inf.stockport.sch.uk/news-
and-events/latest-news/ 
 
 

Outstanding Behaviour Awards:      

 
Today in our Celebration Assembly we 
congratulated the children who have received an 
outstanding behaviour award from their class 
teacher.  
Well done to the following children who have been 
a great example to their friends and shown 
excellent behaviour both in the classroom and at 
playtimes. We are very proud of you all! 

 
 
N: Eva & John 
R1: Martha & James 
R2: Marnie & Ibrahim 
R3: Khaius & Amanda 
1O: Amabelle & Lorenzo 
1DW: Archie & Ciara 
1BM: Samuel & Alice 
2L: Daniel, Lilly-Grace, Finley, Joseph 
2ON: Leyton, Harrison, Gia 
1W: Max, Heidi, Eva LE, Bertie, Alex, Alfie 



 
 
 
 
 

3 

 
Class of the Half Term:    
 
Last week the class tokens were counted and we are delighted to announce that this half term’s winners are 
2W! Well done to all of the children in 2W who have earned tokens for excellent behaviour, good manners, 
hard work and for always trying their best.  
 
They will be rewarded with a non uniform day on Friday. 
 
THIS WEEK IN SCHOOL:   Thumbs Up Wednesday 
 
On Wednesday we welcomed parents back into school for our last Thumbs Up Wednesday of the year. It was 
wonderful for our children to show off their learning and achievements this year. There are more photographs 
on our website:  
https://www.cheadle-inf.stockport.sch.uk/news-and-events/latest-news/ 
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Fr Tony & Fr Sean: 
 
This week we welcomed Fr Sean & Fr Tony into school. They spoke 
to our Reception and Nursery children about their very special role as 
priests. They spoke to us about their daily duties and Fr Tony even 
baptised baby Sam for us! 
 
We also said farewell to Fr Sean who will be leaving St Ann’s Parish 
in August. We thank Fr Sean for all his love, guidance and prayers. 
We will all miss him but we wish him well in his new role at St 
Joseph’s Parish in Stockport. 
 

St Vincent’s Church, 
Handley Rd, Bramhall  
Children’s Mass and Summer 
Liturgy Celebration will take 
place at 9.30 am on Sunday 
17th July. 
 
 
Year 2 Leaver’s Assemblies: 
 
It was a real privilege today to be part of our Year 2 Leaver’s 
Assemblies. The children shared some of their favourite memories 
and achievements with us.  Each Assembly was special, thoughtful 
and just perfect! You have made me very proud today children! 
Thankyou children and staff for all of your hard work and preparation.  
 
We look forward to our Leaver’s Disco on Thursday 21st July 3.30pm-
4.30pm with Disco Dom! 
 
 
 

 
 
Time to Shine Day: Wednesday 20th July 
 
On Wednesday 20th July we will be celebrating and sharing all of the great 
activities the children have been doing at home and at school as part of our ‘Time 
to Shine’ initiative.  
Please can you ensure that the children bring their ‘Time to Shine’ booklet with 
them to school on Wednesday. 
 
We will also be celebrating the success of our England women’s football team on this day! There will be some 
football based activities and a chance for the children to look at the profiles of some of our players in detail. 
The children will be allowed to come into school in their favourite football kit or sport’s kit on this day.  
Each year group will be finding out about one of our fabulous players; 
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Nursery & Reception will be learning about Leah Williamson  
 
Year 1: Mary Earps 
 
Year 2: Ella Toone 
 

FAMILY FUN SESSSION St Ann’s Church 

This popular event is taking place once again, from 3.30pm-4.45pm, i.e. before the 5pm Mass, this Saturday 
(July 16th). It’s an informal, free session with games, challenges and craft activities, for children at Primary 
School or Nursery with their accompanying adults (i.e. its’ for the parents as well). The children will also be 
prepared to take an active part in the Mass following the session.  

 
And finally: 
 
Please continue to pray for all those in our school and parish communities who are dealing with illness, 
loneliness, anxiety and bereavement. May they find comfort in the knowledge that they are in our thoughts and 
prayers.  
 

Please keep Mrs Wigfield and her family especially in your prayers. 
 

 

God of love, 

We pray for peace in our world, and an end to war. 

Instead of hatred, let there be love. 

Shelter your children and protect us. 

Guide us and keep us from harm, 

so we can build a world of love and live our lives in peace. 

Amen. 

 
Cafod Prayer for Peace 
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Have a lovely weekend 

 
Mrs Glynn. 

 
headteacher@cheadle-inf.stockport.sch.uk 

Tel: 0161 4858733 
  
 

         
Congratulations to all of our new stars of the week! 

 
Nursery: Summer & Archie 
R1: Daniella & Josh M 
R2: Luke & Mollie 
R3: Imogen & Khaius 
1O: Amabelle & Sophia 
1DW: Odhran & Harper 
1BM: Alice & Alex 
2L: Floryn & Grayson 
2W: Bertie & Connie 
2ON: Eliza & Harry 
 
Diary Dates    
 
https://www.cheadle-inf.stockport.sch.uk/news-and-events/calendar/ 
 
Monday 18th July  Nursery 1/ FT graduation   9.15am  
Thursday 21st July Nursery 2 / FT graduation   9.15am 

 3.30-4.30pm Year 2 Leaver’s Disco 
Friday 22nd July  School closes for summer holidays 

 
REMINDERS: 
 
Forest Schools: 
 
At the end of each half term the children enjoy a toasted marshmallow on the Forest School fire. The children 
really look forward to this and it is the highlight of their week. In order to continue to fund this treat for the 
children we are asking for a termly donation from you. This can be anything from £1 to £5 and can be paid on 
Pay 360.  
 
Thankyou for your support. 
 
School Uniform Shopping: 
 
As we begin the last half term of the year I know that many of you will be thinking about uniform for next 
year. 
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I have listed below our school uniform list. 
 
Children are expected to wear the full uniform each day except on their PE day or Forest School day; on this 
day they can come dressed in the PE kit or Forest School kit described.  

Winter 

Grey pinafore dress/skirt/trousers/ shorts 

Short sleeved yellow polo shirt 

Grey cardigan/jumper with gold trim 

Grey/white/black socks or tights 

Black velcro shoes (no laces) - NOT boots, open toe sandals 
or high heels 

Warm, waterproof coat 

Summer 

Lemon/white check dress 

Grey pinafore dress/skirt/trousers/ shorts 

Short sleeved yellow polo shirt 

Grey cardigan/jumper with gold trim 

Grey/white/black socks 

Black Velcro shoes (no laces) - NOT boots, open toe 
sandals or  high heels 

Waterproof coat 

Sun hat/ cap 

P.E. Kit 

Yellow t-shirt 

Black shorts 

Black joggers/ leggings for winter 

Grey school cardigan/ jumper or black fleece  

Velcro trainers (no laces) 

Forest School Kit 

Yellow t-shirt, black shorts/ joggers 

Grey school cardigan/ jumper or black fleece  

Wellies/ Velcro trainers (weather dependent) 

Waterproof coat and trousers 

Hat, gloves, scarf/ sun hat (weather dependent)  

 
Please note that we do not consider any form of jewellery to be suitable for children in 
school for safety reasons. 
 
Earrings are NOT permitted in school. 
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Grey or yellow hair ornaments are acceptable but must be of a sensible size (no big 
bows). 
 
Makeup of any sort is not allowed 
Nail varnish is not allowed 
 

 

As you can see, from September we will have a Forest School uniform which is very similar to our outdoor PE 
kit. Black fleeces can be purchased from any of our school uniform providers and they can be purchased with 
or without the school logo. 

Please note: School ties and white shirts/ blouses will not be part of our school uniform from 
September. 

If you have any white shirts or blouses that you wish to donate to a worthy cause please bring them into school 
the week beginning July 11th and we will ensure that they are sent to children who need them.  

Where to purchase uniform: 

Our school uniform is compulsory for all pupils attending our school. Parents and carers can purchase 
jumpers/ cardigans from a number pf providers  –  

Monkhouse: https://www.monkhouse.com/catalog/category/view/id/5489/ 

Debonair:   https://debonairschoolwearwythenshawe.co.uk/category/schools/primary-schools/cheadle-rc-infant-
school/ 

MCS: https://mcsstores.co.uk/shop-by-school/cheadle-catholic-infant-school/ 

 
All other items can be purchased from other retailers such as Asda, Sainsbury’s, Tesco, Morrisons  and Marks 
and Spencer. 

 
 
 

 
 
 
 

 


